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Hi,

I am a young mother who recently changed her opinion on abortion following in depth
 discussion and research where I finally realised it is the killing of another human being.
 There is no getting around that, despite any unfortunate circumstances. I am very sorry for
 women in difficult situations but the child they carry is still another life. As a result,
 keeping abortion as a criminal act seems justified and it would be a shame to change the
 laws, especially with some states allowing the killing of an unborn child up to 9 months.
 Please consider this fact in making any changes to the law.

Kind regards

Alison Hooker

Submission No. 892 
Received 28 June 2016




